

Brenda J. Summers President Roni Boberg Chair

April 13, 1994

Mr. Jeff Davidson, MBA, CMC 2417 Honeysuckle Road, Suite 2A Chapel Hill, NC 27514-6819

Dear Jeff:

Your speech was a great way to begin the afternoon activities at the Women in Management conference. As someone who is in need of some "breathing space" right now, I really appreciated your suggestions. I have already started reading the book and look forward to hearing the tape.

Good luck with your next project.

Sincerely,

Brenda Summers

Board of Directors

Laura Aponte

Faiger Blackwell

Donna F. Chavis

Carolyn Q. Coleman

Rep. Frances Cummings

Sharon Allred Decker

Lana Dial

Janet Smith-Dickerson

Joyce Fitzpatrick

Margaret E. Fuller

Pat Grigg

Lori Ann Harris

Muriel Inabnet

Lorna Hicks

Dr. Hope Lanier

Sharon Larkins

Joyce V. Lawrence

Shirley McClain

Louise F. McColl

Kate McKee

Martha Gabriel Peck

Ellen L. Rohde

Marianne Triplette

Diane A. Wallis

Dee Dee Wright

Duncan Yaggy

Jane Smith Patterson Ex-Officio

505 Oberlin Road

Suite 100

Raleigh, NC 27605

919-833-4055

1-800-451-8065

FAX 919-833-2907